
Hi Mick, 

 

With regards to the removal of the accessible telephone for contacting the emergency services, 

Lancashire Fire and rescue service would expect a  review of the fire risk assessment to take place and 

any significant findings following this review are actioned accordingly and as soon as practicable. 

 

Where reliance on the mobile phone network is required, a survey of the signal strength should be 

considered and conducted by the ‘responsible person. 

 

 

Regards 

 

 

 
 

 

Watch Manager  

Alan Priestley 

Fire Safety Inspector 

W36 St Annes 

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service 

01253-716726 

Mobile 07920786805 

Internal 2-3631/2 

alanpriestley@lancsfirerescue.org.uk 

 

From: Michael Duck [mailto:michael.duck@fylde.gov.uk]  

Sent: 29 January 2018 12:59 

To: W36 - Priestley, Alan 
Subject: Caravan Site Licensing  

 

Hi Alan, 

 

I can confirm that I have received an application from the site owner to remove condition 17 from the 

site licence, in respect of an available phone for calling the emergency services on the site. 

 

In accordance with the Caravan Sites and Control of Development Act 1960, would it be possible to have 

your views on this matter. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Micky 

  

Michael Duck 

Senior EHO - Commercial Team 

mailto:alanpriestley@lancsfirerescue.org.uk
mailto:michael.duck@fylde.gov.uk


Extension: 8620 

 


